
Bal Bharati Public School 
 
 
NO GOOD READING TEST ON15/07/17 SATURDAY 
 
THIS IS TO INFORM YOU THAT THERE IS CBSE WORKSHOP IN THE SENIOR 
LIBRARY  TOMORROW FROM 8A.M TO 1.30 P.M. SO THE THE GOOD READING 
TEST FOR CLASS 6TH ONWARDS WILL NOT BE TAKEN ON 15/7/17. 

INCONVENIENCE CAUSED IS DEEPLY REGRETTED 
With Deep Regards 
Dr.Anita Sharma 
Bal Bharati Public School,Pitampura 

 


